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Dear ….. 
 
Putting relationships at the heart of great care. 
 
I’m writing to update you on our MyLife model of care and our relationship 
based care approach to looking after our residents/ clients.. The aim is to 
enable a much greater level of personalised care to our residents/clients, 
increasing their quality of life. Good care is always based on knowing the 
person really well, and our MyLife program has enabled employees to build 
deeper relationships with residents/clients through our staffing models and 
skills and training. It is a significant program and we hope that you have seen 
some changes over the last 12 months.  
 
The staffing model means that ……(insert name of resident) is part of a small 
care hub that is cared for by a dedicated and consistent team of carers, and 
has  a dedicated MyLife Buddy, (insert staff buddy name.)The idea is to 
provide the right support and environment for more personal connection, 
continuity and meaningful activity for our residents. As part of this program 
we have a new process called Best Week. Each resident/client will 
experience a Best Week at least once a year (twice where possible.)  During 
the Best Week the care team will be focussing on (resident name XXXXX) to 
plan something special to make them smile, based on what they have learnt 
about their/her/his current interests and passions. Some of these initiatives 
may become part of (resident’s name XXXXs) normal daily care. We will be 
asking for your help to come up with further ideas when it comes to Best 
Week and of course you are welcome to come join the activities. 
 
Whiddon has a wonderful reputation for the quality of our people and the 
care that we deliver. We have built this on strong values and a belief that 
quality of life can always be improved. These well evaluated approaches to 
relationship centred care are based on research and strong evidence, and 
we are very confident that they bring great benefits to ou 

 
 

Dear Families and Friends of our Glenfield Residents,  

 
I am writing to you as I wanted to make you aware of some recent changes implemented at our Glenfield Campus 
(Easton Park).  
 
As you are aware, we live in very challenging times at present and in responding to these events, some of our 
decisions are made very quickly. Specifically and due to recent experiences at our homes, I have made the decision 
to place stricter entry controls at Easton Park.  
 
You will by now be aware, that like many other providers, Whiddon has implemented restricted visitation access to 
our homes following the spread of COVID-19. These measures were implemented for the sole purpose of protecting 
residents, employees and visitors. Obviously our residents are the most vulnerable and its essential that we do 
everything possible to protect them. Following the implementation of these measures and regrettably, we have a 
small number of visitors disregard these protective controls, placing residents and employees at risk. Some of our 
employees have also endured verbal abuse and confronting behaviour.  
 
While acknowledging that there is a lot of anxiety in the community at present, these actions and behaviours 
towards our people will not be tolerated. As such and in the interest of our retirement village residents, our 550 
aged care residents and 880 employees who live and work at our Glenfield campus, we have introduced a new, 
interim single entry point control measure, to improve entry controls at Easton Park. This is effective as of Thursday 
26 March and will assist in triaging entry to the site during the precautionary closure period that we have in place. 
We understand that this new measure may cause some inconvenience, however as noted, this is a decision that we 
have made with the health and safety of our residents and employees as our top priority. 
 
Management of the entry points will be as follows: 
 
Main entry (off Belmont Road) 
This will be the main entrance to the site. There will be a temporary entry boom gate in place at this point. There will 
be at least one person at this entry point to triage access to the site between 6am and 6pm. Retirement village 
residents, visitors approved to see their family members on compassionate grounds, approved essential service 
providers and employees will be given access. Visitors who would like to drop off authorised items to be given to 
their family members, will need to ring ahead to be added to the approved entry list. 
 
Service entry (off Belmont Road) 
This entry point is only for deliveries. Signage will be in place to assist with management of this entry point. 
 
The Fawcett Street Gate (entry closest to the retirement village) 
This will be closed during this period. As mentioned above, the main entry point is vis the Belmont Road main 
entrance. 
 
This temporary measure will be reviewed regularly and will be lifted at a suitable time.  
 
Again, these are difficult times, that will subside and I am greatly appreciative of your understanding during this 
period.  
 
 
Thank you, 

 
Chris Mamarelis 


